
Cemetery Trustees 
Work Session Minutes 
08/16/2016 
 
Work session opened at 6:30  
 
Present were Chairman Weeks, Guy Pike, Peter Sluski, and Sexton Steve Honeycutt  
 
Sue and Guy met with the Sexton after last weeks meeting to discuss relocation of the fence at the 
Townhouse Cemetary. Steve relocated a section last week noting that the entire fence needs to be 
replaced. The final location of the fence is yet to be determined as the parking lot behind the Police 
Station encroaches on the Cemetary. 
 
Susan recapped the Selectmen's work session of Monday 15 Aug noting that the Selectmen would like to 
meet with the Trustees on Tuesday Sept 13. It was noted that the meeting would be on Election Day and 
at the Town House. NOise is very troublesome at these meetings and Sue will talk to the moderator and 
or ballot clerks to try and determine what the less hectic times might be. 
  
Comparison and contrast of Tuftonboro's Cemetary rules and regulations with several other Towns led 
to modifications to the current regulations to better suit the Town's needs. More work is to be done yet. 
 
It was determined to meet again on Tuesday 23 Aug at 6:30 Pm at the Town offices. 
 
The work session was adjourned by unanimous vote at 8:36 PM 
 
Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretary, Cemetary Trustees 
 


